Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Austin Weyant <austin.weyant@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2017 11:42 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: zane_kurtz@eogresources.com

Subject: 2RP-1972 Steelers BRS State #001

Attachments: Steelers BRS State #001H Closure Final.pdf

Good afternoon,

SMA is pleased to submit the Closure Report summarizing the confirmation sampling conducted at leak at the Steelers
BRS State #001H (2RP-1972) on behalf of EOG Resources.

Our investigation puts this location at a site ranking of 10.
| have attached the report which includes a site map, summary table of the lab results, and the lab report.
Please let me know if you need any further information.

Thank you,

Austin Weyant
Project Scientist

MA

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 S Halagueno Street

Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com

(575) 689-7040 (cell)




